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January 5, 2015 
 
Barry McKay 
Vice President, State Regulatory Affairs  
Questar Gas Company 
333 South State Street 
P.O. Box 45360 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84145-0360 
   
 
RE: Docket No. 14-057-29, “In the Matter of Questar Gas Company’s Replacement 

Infrastructure 2015 Annual Plan and Budget” 
  
Dear Mr. McKay: 

 
The Utah Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) reviewed Questar Gas Company’s November 
14, 2014, 2015 Replacement Infrastructure Annual Plan and Budget (“2015 Plan”). The Division 
concludes the 2015 Plan is in compliance with the reporting requirements approved by the 
Commission in the February 21, 2014, Report and Order in Docket No. 13-057-05, “In the 
Matter of the Application of Questar Gas Company to Increase Distribution Rates and Charges 
and Make Tariff Modifications” (“February 21 Order”). The Division recommends the 
Commission accept the 2015 Plan as it is compliant with the reporting requirements identified in 
paragraph 22 of the Partial Settlement Stipulation attached to the February 21 Order. No other 
comments were filed in this docket.  
 
The Commission concurs with the Division’s recommendation and acknowledges Questar Gas 
Company’s 2015 Replacement Infrastructure Annual Plan and Budget as compliant with the 
Commission’s reporting requirements.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
     
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary
DW#262839 

 


